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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Emergency contraception and the PCS webinar; World Pharmacists Day; Toddler flu jabs media coverage; Pharmacy teams encouraged to get flu jab.
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			Community Pharmacy England will explain updates to the Pharmacy Contraception Service in a webinar on Thursday 9th October at 7.30pm.

The main changes to the service are the addition of oral emergency contraception and the ability of pharmacy technicians to provide the service.

On the night, the Services Team will talk attendees through the changes in advance of the scheduled implementation date on 29th October 2025. The presenters will also highlight the guidance and resources available to support pharmacy teams with these changes.

NOTE: Please register by midday on 9th October to receive the joining link.









		Book your place now 
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			Ahead of World Pharmacists Day tomorrow, 25th September - an annual event led by the International Pharmaceutical Federation (FIP) - we're recognising the vital role pharmacists play in healthcare and communities across the country.

This year's theme, 'Think Health, Think Pharmacist', shines a spotlight on the expertise and dedication of pharmacy teams, especially through services like Pharmacy First. The theme reflects how pharmacists are central to improving access to care and supporting the health of patients and communities.
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Read Janet's statement in full









		






			Media coverage: Pharmacies offer flu vaccine for toddlers
Several national media outlets have today reported that around 4,000 pharmacies have signed up to deliver the Childhood Flu Vaccination Service. This coverage is helping to raise awareness of the new service.

This follows a press release from NHS England, in which Community Pharmacy England CEO Janet Morrison was quoted as saying:

"Community pharmacies are pleased to now be able to offer NHS flu vaccination to 2- and 3-year-olds, as well as adults. With a network of pharmacies in key locations where people live, work and shop, this new service should make it easier for parents to get their children protected. Increasing vaccination rates will help keep flu at bay in our communities this winter."

See the media coverage









		






			CPhO reminds pharmacy teams to get vaccinated against flu
The Chief Pharmaceutical Officer for England, David Webb, has written to pharmacists and pharmacy team members to ask them to get a flu vaccination to protect themselves, colleagues and patients this winter.

Read the CPhO's letter
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